P98000145109

(Requestor's Name)
(Address)
(Address)
(City/State/Zip/Phone #)
PICK-UP WAIT MAIL
(Business Entity Name)
(Document Number)
Certified Copies Certificates of Status
Special Instructions to Filing Officer:

Office Use Only



500187142095

10/8/10 E. DENNARD

AC

Malave, Erin

From:

corphelp

Sent:

Thursday, October 07, 2010 11:19 AM

To:

'hq@psychologysoftware.com'

Subject:

RE: Address change and Tax ID number

Your address change request is being forwarded to the appropriate section for processing.

You'll need to contact the Florida Department of Revenue regarding the tax exempt number. Florida Department of Revenue: (850) 488-6800, In-State caller can call toll free (800) 352-3671, and their web address is http://www.myflorida.com/dor/.

Lee Yarbrough Internet Access Section Florida Department of State Division of Corporations



Please take a few minutes to provide feedback on the quality of service you received from our staff. The Florida Department of State values your feedback as a customer. Dawn K. Roberts, Florida Interim Secretary of State, is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Simply click on the link to the "DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey." Thank you in advance for your participation.

DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey: http://survey.dos.state.fl.us/index.aspx?email=corphelp@dos.state.fl.us

----Original Message----

From: hq@psychologysoftware.com [mailto:hq@psychologysoftware.com]

Sent: Thursday, October 07, 2010 11:13 AM

To: corphelp

Subject: Address change and Tax ID number

Hello.

On July 1, 2010, our company, <u>Psychology Software Inc.</u>, moved from 2517 River Tree Circle, Sanford, 32771 to 2434 SW 50th Blvd, Gainesville 32608. This is the location of our new office and our permanent mailing address.

In the process of moving, we have discovered that we are unable to locate our tax ID number that enables us to avoid paying sales tax on items that we purchase for resale. Is there some way that we can learn this number or must we wait until next year when we next file our annual corporate return?

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Michael Levy, President
Psychology Software Inc.
hq@psychologysoftware.com
www.psychologysoftware.com
Serving more than 900,000 users since 1975